
 

 

For Immediate Release 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 

The Lyndonville Central School 

District will hold a Public Hearing 

on Monday, December 14, 2020 at  

5:30 p.m. in the  

Lyndonville Middle-High School 

Library for the purpose of 

reviewing Phase IV of the 

Smart Schools Investment Plan. 
 
 

 

 

Lori Lamay, District Clerk 

Lyndonville Central School 

25 Housel Ave., PO Box 540 

Lyndonville, NY  14098 


